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January 6, 2015 
 
To: Oregon PUC Filing Center 
 
Re:  Request for extension of deadline for OSIP solar installation 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This is a formal request for a six-month extension to the deadline of April 18, 2015 to install a 
39kW solar electric system utilizing the OSIP (Pacific Power). 
 
The customer in question is Shevlin Stables, LLC.  The tracking number for the project is 
#5897390. 
 
The customer is currently applying for a USDA grant in order to fund the project.  The Notice of 
Funding Intent has just been released and all applications are due by June 30, 2015.  After this, 
we are expecting to know within 60 days whether the grant was approved.  Shevlin Stables did 
apply for the last round of the REAP grant last October, but due to a much smaller funding 
allotment in that round, the application was rolled over to this round.  The allotment is much 
higher in this upcoming round.  We are expecting approval and for the project to move forward. 
 
Therefore, we are applying for a 6-8 month extension, which should give us time to permit, 
schedule, and install the system upon approval of the grant. 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
 
/Joe Mazzarella/ 
 
Joe Mazzarella 
Sales Director and System Design 
Sunlight Solar Energy, Inc, 
 

 

Sunlight Solar Energy, Inc. 
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